
 We wish to thank our social committee who did such an ex-

cellent job setting up and serving for last Lord’s Day evening 

at the Albert Association of Convention Baptist Churches 

Celebration and Praise service. Around 109 people came to 

the service, and most of them stayed for the social after. 

Thanks also for those who assisted our committee with the 

clean up. Our brothers and sisters in Christ from our fellow 

Baptist churches were glad to be with us and appreciated the 

effort made, and the Association executive send their thanks 

on behalf of the association.  

 Now that the formal meetings of our youth group are over 

until this fall, we want to send a big thank you to our Flame 

youth leaders and assistants, Shauna Terris, Kyle Steeves, 

Cynthia Stevens, Michelle Thomas and Robert Morrow, for all 

their commitment and hard work. We’ve had a good year, the 

Lord be praised  

Mortgage Update: At a business meeting in 2015, a motion was 

passed to apply donations made to the Parsonage Fund 

against the mortgage in May and October. In accordance with 

this, $1135.00 residual from 2014, plus $160.00 to date this 

year will be presented to the Atlantic Baptist Foundation in 

the first week of May. The balance outstanding after this 

payment is applied will be approximately $9750.00. 

 PRAYER REQUEST: 

  Laura Steeves,    Muriel Hawkes,  Barb Parker,  Bill Akinson, Norma 
Steeves,  Glendine Snider,  Geraldine  Garland,  Eric Steeves,  Ruth 
Steeves,  Jean Taylor,  Greg Lutes,  David Hanson,  Wendy Hawkes,  
Audrey Steeves,  Lillian Murray,  Dale Murray,  Carol Steeves,  Charles 
and Paula Millard, Ross Wilson,  Roxanne Wilson,  Robert Wilson,  
Muriel Hanson,  Loman Ayer,  Blair Steeves, George Steeves 
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           WELCOME TO THE VALLEY BAPTIST CHURCH 

               Pastor: Rev. C. Bruce Alcorn 

MAY 3, 2015 

Today’s Greeters: Janet Wilbur 

Nursery: Michelle Thomas and Taylor McLean 

Junior Church: Bev Copp and Rebecca Davidson 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP 

Call to worship reading: Revelation 5  

Scripture Reading: 1 John 5 

Sermon Title: “Signs of Life: Tests for the Professed Christian 

and the New Life in Christ”. 

NEXT LORD’S DAY: MAY 10,  2015 

Sunday School: 9:45 am and Church at 11:00 am 

Greeters: Norma Church 

Nursery: Shauna Terris and Sarah Davidson 

Junior Church: Cindy Stevens and Taylor McLean 

 

EVENTS THIS WEEK AT THE VALLEY BAPTIST CHURCH 

Monday: Men’s Ball Hockey 7:30pm 

Tuesday: Awana 6:30pm This is our closing night and all are 

welcome to attend. There will be refresh-

ments after. 

Thursday: Prayer Meeting and Bible Study 

7:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

This Tuesday is our AWANA closing and we will be having refreshments 

after. If anyone in the Church would be able to bring/donate any sweets 

please let Holly McLean know or there is a sign up sheet at the back of the 

church. All sweets need to be dropped off at the Church by 6:30pm on 

Tuesday night. Thank you so very much. 

 

Sunday May 17: Our Church will be having an appreciation service for the 

first responders (local firemen, ambulance, and police) followed by re-

freshments. It would be greatly appreciated  if our Church people could 

bring sandwiches and sweets for this event. 

 

Sunday June 7:  PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE IN DATE! We will be featuring 

our annual graduation luncheon right after the Church service. This will 

consist of a salad plate and cake and ice cream. This will be prepared by 

the social committee.  

 

Melinda Leach, Mary Woodworth. Sorry I 

missed both your Birthdays!! 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

May 30th Step Up For Life Walk  for the Moncton Pregnancy Resource 

Center.  Taylor and Olivia McLean will both be walking and their spon-

sor sheets are at the back of the Church if anyone would like to spon-

sor them. 

Daily Vacation Bible School will be June 22-26 from 6:30—8pm. We will 

be needing lots of helpers. Please see Bev or Holly. 

Church Family Picnic will be Saturday June 27,  To be held at  Pondero-

sa Pines Campground.  
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